
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

There has been much excitement this week in school 

observing and handling our 9 baby chicks.  They have all 

found good homes. Please note there are more Royal 

Wedding photos on the website.  School is closed for 

half term until Monday 4th June.  Enjoy the break.   

Week ending 25th May 2018 

Letters 

National Phonics Screening Check—Year 1 

WW2 letter—Year 3 / 4 

Bobby Magazine—Whole School 

2018/19 TE Days & Holidays—Whole School 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Logan 

For working hard to improve his 

presentation. 

 

Year  2 — Vangelis 

For persevering with his handwriting 

and writing a fantastic story of Harry 

and the Bucketful of Dinosaurs go to 

…. the football match. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Ruby 

For creating a super information  

leaflet about how to care for chicks. 

Bags2School 

Collection 

date will be 

Wednesday 

6th June 

2018 at 9.00 

am. 

Birthdays 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Phoenix 

Thomas 

who celebrate their birthdays this 

week and during half term. 

Photographs 

Leavers and 

Class  

photographs 

will be taken on 

Friday 8th 

June 2018 in 

the morning. 

Goodbye 

Mrs Bate our Lunchtime  

Supervisor left today. We 

wish her well for the  

future. 

Try It Out Fridays 

Friday 8th June—First Aid 

Friday 15th June—Drama 

Friday 22nd June—Relax Kids 

Friday 29th June—Tennis 

Thursday 5th July—Circus Skills 

Vacancies 

Lunchtime Supervisor—2 sessions  

After School Play Supervisor—3 sessions required.   

Please contact the office  for more information on the roles and  

salary. 

Safeguarding Children at Upton Snodsbury CE First School 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children and to supporting all staff.  We expect all staff to share 

this commitment.  The successful applicant will be required to  

complete a DRB check prior to taking up this position. 

Childrens University 

Please bring in passports 

on Monday 4th June to 

update Summer Club  

attendance for the  

graduation applications.  

The Half Term activities 

were emailed out today 

to you all. 

Cause for Concern—E Safety 

There have been a lot of conversations amongst the children  

regarding the game Fortnite.  This game is an age 12 and is not  

appropriate for our younger children.  This is most evident in the 

children’s conversations shared in school.  At least 8 children are  

playing on this game. St Nicholas Middle School has also sent out an 

advisory letter—regarding the impact such games can have on  

children’s behaviour.  Recommendations are on our E-Safety Policy 

on the website. 

House Champions 

 

Willow—260 

Sycamore—190 

Ash—180 

Oak—150 


